
 

Agenda Review Meeting 

Orlando City Council 

Council Chambers, City Hall 

400 South Orange Avenue 

Orlando, FL 32801 

Tuesday, August 8, 2017 

Page 1 of 2 
 

In attendance: 

Mayor Buddy Dyer 

Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz, District 2 

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, District 3 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan, District 4 

Commissioner Regina I. Hill, District 5 

Commissioner Samuel B. Ings, District 6 

Chief Assistant City Attorney Kyle Shephard 

City Clerk Denise Aldridge 

Sr. Assistant City Clerk Elizabeth Davidson 

Police Officers Richard Patterson and Chris Realin, Sergeants-at-Arms 

 

Mayor Dyer called the meeting to order at 1:05 P.M. 

 

Consent Agenda – Public Comment 

 

Members of the public appeared for comment on Item A-2 (100% Renewable Energy 

Resolution).  Mayor Dyer offered to move this item to New Business to allow for public 

comment during the City Council meeting and City Council agreed unanimously.  Accordingly, 

this item is moved to New Business on today’s agenda. 

 

Consent Agenda – Commissioner Comments 

 

Commissioner Regina I. Hill, District 5 – Commissioner Hill indicated she had no concerns 

regarding the agenda.  

 

Commissioner Samuel B. Ings, District 6 – Commissioner Ings stated he had a concern with 

the fiscal impact statement attached to Item C-12 (Renewal of Employment Agreement 

Construction Inspector I - Building Contract - David Fishel).  Commissioner Ings asked to speak 

with Chris Castro regarding Item A-2 (100% Renewable Energy Resolution). 

 

Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1 – Commissioner Gray indicated that he had no concerns 

regarding the agenda.  

 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz, District 2 – Commissioner Ortiz indicated he had no concerns 

regarding the agenda.  
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Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, District 3 – Commissioner Stuart indicated he had no 

concerns regarding the agenda.  

 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan, District 4 – Commissioner Sheehan indicated she had no 

concerns regarding the agenda.  

 

There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 1:08 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

Denise Aldridge 

City Clerk 
 


